May 8, 2013

br. James Monaco
Aubrey ISD

415 Tisdell Lane
Aubrey, TX 75227

Dear Dr. Monaco,

| just wanted to express to you the amazing team you have at Monaco Elementary school. My
son, Jack Moss, is a kindergartener there. We have had major issues with his behavior for
almost two years now. Your staff of Mrs. Lowman, Mrs. Baldwin, Kalee Maher, Myranda
Williams and most of all Dusty Wright have been unbelievably amazing with my son. Their care
and concern and determination to keep Jack on task and show him absolute support and
encouragement has meant the world to Jack and myself.

Jack has been diagnosed with bipolar and is on medicine for that as well as hyperactivity since
he has started your school. We are in the process of working with the team to have him in
Special Education but even aside from that they are all working diligently to provide modified
work, changing class to resource room as needed and just offering so much support to him and
to myself.

Their care and dedication to Jack is something that | know is not usual in public schools and feel
extremely blessed that we moved to this area and started Jack in Monaco.

| am sure you already know what a great team you have but | felt | needed to express my
gratitude to you and them for an amazing job and going above and beyond for my son.

While all of these ladies have done so much for Jack | wanted to express my deepest gratitude
to Mrs. Wright for all she has done and continues to do for Jack.

You have an amazing group that you should be very proud of.

Cissy She
940-230-1981

Cc: Mrs. Lowman (via fax)



